
            Poweshiek County Fair Tractor Ride 

                             July 24, 2021 

 

To all past participants, 

   

   The Poweshiek county fair is planning their 17th annual 

tractor ride.  The date for this year’s ride will be July 24th.  

We appreciate your participation in our past rides and look 

forward to seeing you again this year.  Your entry fee will 

include the noon meal and homemade ice cream and bars.      

   We’ll be leaving from the Fairgrounds in Grinnell.  

Please be there and ready to ride by 8:15 a.m. After leaving 

from the fairgrounds we will have a pit stop at Diamond 

Lake & lunch at Deep River served by the fair board. Leave 

Deep River & pit stop in Brooklyn then back to fairgrounds 

for ice cream. 

     Thank you for your interest and ask any of your tractor 

driving buddies to come along.  Entries are also available 

on line at poweshiekcountyfair.org  or you can request 

more entries by calling 641 990 2285 (L) or 641 325 1327 

(V) or the fair office at 641 236 7959.  Hope to see you on 

July 24th. 

                                                       

Verlan Vos 

Larry Iverson 

      

This will be the only notice before the ride.  If something 

arises between now and then, we’ll call with info.  If you 

have any questions- call above phone #’s.                                                                                                                                                                                               


